
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 23, 2025

TOPIC:   Approval of Purchase of High School Athletic Sound Systems

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to purchase and install audio sound systems at Churchill, Franklin, 
and Stevenson High Schools from Rauland SoundCom, Farmington, Michigan in the 
amount of $200,000, which includes contingency.

RATIONALE:

This purchase is for the competition gymnasiums, pools, and main outdoor turf stadiums 
for, Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School. The 
current audio systems are outdated, and these new systems will greatly improve the  
sound quality in these spaces.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Capital Funds

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached.


